
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Tony Christian's Passing and Prayer Chain Request 
 
Mike and Adonia Hentirch 
June 5, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

As you may know, Tony Christian's family has been preparing to remove his life support. He just passed 

away, surrounded by Natasha and his two sisters. 

 

More information about a Seunghwa ceremony will be coming soon. 

 

For now, we are creating a prayer chain so that Tony's spirit can be supported as he makes the transition 

to the spiritual world. We are humbly asking for volunteers to pray through 1 hour time slots until the 

Seunghwa, with the most crucial times being the early hours of the morning. 

 

The one hour can be spent praying for Tony's successful transition and the offering of his victorious life 

on Earth, singing holy songs, and also in support of his wife, Natasha, and children, Timothy and Divine. 

 

Please reply to this email with the time you would like to pray. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


